
Harry Kim 
Mayor 

Roy Takemoto 
Managing Director 

West Hawai'i Office 
74-5044 Ane Keohokalole Hwy 
Kailua-Kona, Hawai ' i 96740 
Phone(808)323-4770 
Fax (808) 327-3563 

October 8, 2020 

Mr. Zendo Kem 
Kern & Associates 
194 Wiwoole Street 
Hilo, HI 96720 

Dear Mr. Kern: 

County of Hawai'i 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

Application for Special Use Permit (SPP 20-000218) 
Applicant: Douglas and Kathryn Hickey 
Subject: Request to Withdraw Application 
Tax Map Key: (3) 7-6-002:028:0001, Holualoa, North Kona, Hawai'i 

Michael Yee 
Director 

April Surprenant 
Acting Deputy Director 

East Hawai'i Office 
101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3 

Hilo, Hawai' i 96720 
Phone (808) 961-8288 

Fax (808) 961-8742 

Thank you for your letter dated October 7, 2020, requesting to withdraw the subject application. 
Based on this request, the application has been withdrawn. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Maija Jackson at (808) 961-8159. 

Sincerely, 

~~) 
~MICHAEL YEE 

Planning Director 
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cc: GIS Section 
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